CGA Orange Heart Fruit Drive - A Call for Pledges.




Let us all unite in the fight against hunger.


The socio-economic ramifications of COVID-19 are still being felt in many households, and so the CGA has endeavoured to continue the Fruit Drive which began during 2020, and take it through to 2021. 

The Citrus Growers Association is calling for pledges for the Orange Heart Fruit Drive. 

Any quantity of fruit, or any type of fruit is most welcome. 

Organisations, farms or growers willing to make a pledge to help with this worthy cause are asked to contact Sive Silo, Project coordinator, at sive@citrusacademy.org.za for more details. 
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